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Weekend of Invitation 
Use the Weekend of 

Invitation guide to plan 
special events or 
services to invite 

people to.

JUNE

Coaching to create a 
Culture of Invitation 
is available remotely 

with Michael Harvey to 
enable you to lead your 

congregation into 
invitation this year. 

Use Talking Jesus: 
the course to inspire 
people to share their 
faith confidently and 
naturally this year.

Available for free from 
the Diocesan Office.

“Showing the love of 
Christ to everyone, 

whoever they are.” +Viv
Use the prayer in your 

Easter Sunday services 
as you consider those 

your church will pray for 
and invite during this 

coming season.

Thy Kingdom Come 
Use the resources 

to enable your church 
to pray as part of the 

global season of prayer 
for evangelism and 

witness. 

Invitation Cross 
Sunday

Use the Invitation Cross 
activity to encourage 
people to prayerfully 
consider who God is 
calling them to invite.

Inviter Sunday
Use the Inviter Sunday 

activity to bless and 
encourage those who 

will invite friends, 
family and colleagues.

Share a Meal
Use the free World 
Vision and HOPE 

resource to bring your 
community together by 
inviting people to join 

you for a special 
harvest meal.

Invite those you 
have been praying 

for and inviting, 
to explore the 
Christian faith 
using one of the 

resources.


